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ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL
Academic Superbowl will be meeting Thursday at 8 a.m. in room 702. 

BASKETBALL 
On Saturday, the 7th grade girls' basketball team defeated Highland and Lowell 
to become Lake Middle School Athletic Conference tournament champions.  In Game 1, 
the girls came back in the 4th quarter to defeat Highland 34-26.  Leading the team in 
scoring were Leah Velazquez, Kailey Skurka, Carolyn Archer, and Cassidy Powell.  In 
Game 2, the girls took the lead in the 2nd period against Lowell and never looked back, 
defeating them with a score of 31-15.  Cora McCall and Maya Steinhauer led a strong 
defensive effort.  Great job and congratulations! 

CHESS CLUB
The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday, March 9th, in room 607 from 
8:00-8:30 a.m. 
Chess Club Tournament Results: 
This past Saturday, the Clark Chess Club sent 10 of its best players to compete in the 
annual tournament at Kahler.  All 10 players won at least one of their matches and 
Christian Schultz was the top Coyote finisher.  Great job to all who participated and go 
Coyotes!  

LAKE CENTRAL 2022-23 CHEERLEADING TRYOUTS 
Call-Out Meeting - This Evening 
Monday, March 7th    6:30-7:30pm 
Where:  Lake Central HS Cafeteria  -  enter door B 

MIDDLE SCHOOL GOLF 
There will be a middle school golf meeting for any 5th - 8th grade student interested in 
learning about and playing the game of golf this spring.  Our season begins the first 
week of April, and we are limited on the number of spots.  We will be meeting this 
Thursday, March 10th, for a short informational meeting in room 709 at 8:00 
am.  Please see Mrs. Cooper or Mr. Magdziarz if you have any questions or cannot 
attend the meeting. 

Monday, March 7th



PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
SPRING PICTURES 
Picture Day is:  Tuesday, April 5, 2022 
Order Code is:  67768P 
Your link to order is:  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/67768P 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 8, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Last Chance to Preorder     1/4/2022 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
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